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Greetings Euclid Prep families, 
As the school year comes to a close, we want to take a moment to express our heartfelt
gratitude for your unwavering support and collaboration. It has truly been a remarkable year
filled with growth, learning, and memorable experiences. We are so proud of our school
community and the incredible efforts of our students, families, and staff.
On behalf of the school, we would like to extend a sincere thank you for entrusting us with the
education and well-being of your children. Your dedication to their success has been
instrumental in creating a positive and nurturing environment that fosters growth and
achievement.

As we transition into the summer break, we want to remind you that our commitment to
supporting our families continues beyond the classroom. We recognize the importance of
maintaining a strong connection with our community during this time, and we have several
resources and events planned to keep us engaged and connected throughout the summer
months.

We have partnered with local organizations and community resources to provide various
programs and activities that cater to different interests and needs. These initiatives are
designed to support the holistic development of our students and families. Some of the resources
and events you can look forward to include:

1.Summer Enrichment Camp: Students were selected by their teacher to participate in the
summer enrichment camp. This camp will cater to students that need more individualized
support in reading and Math. If you would like your scholar to be added to the program, please
reach out to the school. 

2.Community Sports Clinics: Stay active and healthy by participating in our community sports
clinics. These clinics will provide an opportunity for students to develop their athletic skills and
enjoy the benefits of physical activity while fostering teamwork and sportsmanship.

3.Family Cultural Festivals: Embrace the rich diversity within our community by attending the
Euclid community family festivals. These events will celebrate various cultures and traditions
through performances, food, and art, fostering an appreciation for our collective heritage.

4.Parent Workshops and Support Groups: We understand that parenting can sometimes be
challenging, and we want to ensure you have the necessary support. We will be offering
workshops and support groups throughout the summer to address various topics and provide a
platform for parents to connect and share experiences
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These are just a few examples of the resources and events we have planned for the summer. We
will be sharing more details, including dates and registration information, through our school
website, email newsletters, and social media platforms. We encourage you to stay connected
and take advantage of these opportunities to strengthen our school community bonds. Once
again, thank you for an incredible year. Your continued partnership and support are invaluable
to us. We wish you all a safe, enjoyable, and rejuvenating summer break.

Yours in Education, 
Darlene Goss

Principal 
Euclid Preparatory School 

Principal Goss End of
the Year Letter



EUCLID PREPARATORY 

OUR MISSION IS TO
PREPARE STUDENTS
FOR HIGH SCHOOL
AND FURTHER
ADVANCEMENT IN
THE CAREER OF
THEIR CHOICE.

Save 25% on all Euclid Prep spirit
wear during the Year-End Sale!
Choose from hundreds of designs
and garments, all delivered to your
home in days.
1stplacespiritwear.com Search
School "Euclid Preparatory School"

Summer Hours of
Operation
9:00A - 2:00P 

Stay Connected with us for
resources, guides, and fun videos
on our social media pages
(Instagram and Facebook) 
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L Our summer guide is here! Save this
link! Housing, Food, Splash Parks,
Engagements and more will
continue to be updated with all
who have the link.   (Guide on
following pages)



EUCLID PREPARATORY 

OUR MISSION IS TO
PREPARE STUDENTS
FOR HIGH SCHOOL
AND FURTHER
ADVANCEMENT IN
THE CAREER OF
THEIR CHOICE.

ALL EMERGENCY
CONTACTS MUST BE 
UPDATED WITH MINIMUM
3 CONTACTS please
contact front office
info@euclidprep.org by
Aug 1, 2023
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Complete the parent
survey link below for
23-24:

type in:  http://tiny.cc/parentsurveyeps

scan QR code for survey

TOP 6 Most Important 
 Items to Know

http://tiny.cc/parentsurveyeps
http://tiny.cc/parentsurveyeps
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FULL SUMMER
RESOURCE GUIDE

YOU CAN ALSO CLICK
THE LINK BELOW


